August 7, 2021
Representative Cabral-Guevara
Member Assembly Committee on Health 
State Capitol, 420 North 
Madison, 53708

Dear Representative Cabral-Guevara,

 I want to thank you for your sponsorship of AB 396, the APRN Modernization Act.   Your leadership is appreciated and I look forward to having the bill voted out of your committee. This legislation is important to me and my patients. As you know, Wisconsin is in need of more health care providers that can practice to the full extent of their license. AB 396 will accomplish this for APRN practice.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you again Representative Cabral-Guevara for all of your leadership and advocacy for accessible, affordable, safe and high quality care delivered by APRNs. . 

Sincerely

Your name
Address 



August 7, 2021


 


Representative Cabral


-


Guevara


 


Member Assembly 


Committee on Health 


 


State Capitol, 


420 North 


 


Madison, 53708


 


 


Dear


 


Representative Cabral


-


Guevara


,


 


 


 


I


 


want to thank you for your sponsorship of 


AB 396


, the APRN Modernization Act.  


 


Your 


leadership


 


is 


appreciated


 


and I look forward to having the bill voted out of your committee


.


 


This legislation is 


important to me and my patients.


 


As you know, 


Wisconsin is in need of more health care providers that 


can practice to the full extent of their license. AB 396 will accomplish this for APRN practice.


 


 


Thank you


 


again


 


Representative Cabral


-


Guevara


 


for all of your 


leadership and advocacy for accessible, 


affordable, safe and high quality care delivered by APRNs. 


. 


 


 


Sincerely


 


 


Your name


 


Address 


 


 


 




August 7, 2021   Representative Cabral - Guevara   Member Assembly  Committee on Health    State Capitol,  420 North    Madison, 53708     Dear   Representative Cabral - Guevara ,       I   want to thank you for your sponsorship of  AB 396 , the APRN Modernization Act.     Your  leadership   is  appreciated   and I look forward to having the bill voted out of your committee .   This legislation is  important to me and my patients.   As you know,  Wisconsin is in need of more health care providers that  can practice to the full extent of their license. AB 396 will accomplish this for APRN practice.     Thank you   again   Representative Cabral - Guevara   for all of your  leadership and advocacy for accessible,  affordable, safe and high quality care delivered by APRNs.  .      Sincerely     Your name   Address       

